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OFFICE OF tHE SUPERI!|TENoEi'IT

September 17,2015

Re: Prevention ofHeat Related Illness

Dear Parents and Guardians:

As we continue to facc recdd-high temperstures we necd parents and schools working together o
mitigate this problem and keep children safe, The Hswaii Statc D€partnent of Education ard Deparbncnt
of Healt! have worked together to dsvelop detailed guidelines regarding hear. Horo are some
recommendations to preparc your child for school to deal with lhe warm temp€raht!€s:

o Have your child uear light-weight, loose-fittin& co6on clolhing

o Scnd your child with a small water botte on hot dsys

o lvlake sure your child has a cap wift 8 brim that protects the face for outdoor activities

o Talk to ]our child about the dangers ofgetting overheated

o Ifyour child has physicrl and/or health needs that may requirc an Emergency Action Plan @AP)
updated or developed for heat related illness, please conact your School Health Aide. The,y will
rofer you to a Public Hea.lth Nunc @HN) assigncd to your school. Thc PHN will assess the
student's h6alth ne€ds, and work wi6 the parent/guardian and physician to updato or develop an
EAP. The plan will be available to appropriate sbffat all times. This may include:

o Medical conditions such as asthma or other breathing difficulties, history oflifs-
tlueatening or sevore allergic reactions, diabetes, seizure disorden, and technologl-
dependent or medically frag.ile conditions.

o Physicel limitations such as auditory impaircd, visually impaired, wheel chair bound,
walkiug impairment, or whecl ohair bound.

We appreciate your assistance in helping deal with this record heat. Both departsnents 8re also working to
provide enhanccd guidance for our school steJf.

' Should pu have any questions, please contact your school's admioistration.

Very Euly yours,

Kathryn S. Maayoshi
Superiolcndent

KSM:lm

lJuft*^*?r'.rrilur-
Virginia Pre,ssler, M.D.
Director of Health

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION AND EOUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



Morning Drop-Off

Beginning Tuesday, October 13th parents
will not be allowed to park in the drive
through to walk students to their classroom.
Parents are welcome to park their cars in
marked stalls and then walk children to their
classroom or to the cafeteria to join them for
breakfast.

Afternoon Pick-Up

Change is never easy. Thank you for your
cooperation in making this new dismissal
pattern work.

School Wide Events

For the upcoming Raider of the Quarter
assemblies we will open the upper field.
For the remainder of the school year, the
field will open for special school events,

day or night.


